Graham Haymes
18 Fenton Road
Victoria, BC, V9B 1C1

March 16, 2023

Town of View Royal
Attention Mayor and Council

I am requesting the variances required to allow replacement of the existing
one car garage and attached tool shed with a two car garage.

The existing structure was erected in the late 1930’s or early 40’s without a
foundation and is dilapidated and in need of replacement. A larger space will
allow more covered parking and some room to more easily repair and refinish
equipment and furnishings from our business.

The new structure will be well built with a level of finishing consistent with
our dwelling.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.




